
Annual Grove Block Party 

New friends, old friends all happy to see you! 

November 9, 2024 (Saturday) with rain date on Sunday 

Place:  Sunbeam Way 

Time:  12:00  

Lunch is on us (our Grove HOA)  

If you want to  invite a family member or friend who does not live in The Grove, it will be 

$5 per person to cover the cost of their lunch. 

We’re asking everyone who plans to attend to please share their favorite side  

dishes/salads.  Let us know what you may be bringing so we can coordinate. 

The theme for this year, in keeping with the up-coming holiday is Thanksgiving, since there 

is so much to be thankful for.  Just to name a few things: 

 We dodged the worst of 2 hurricanes 

 We can boast the most hardworking and helpful neighbors 

 We have great neighbors of all ages. 

Since we will be in the  road, please bring; 

Chairs,  table for yourself and a few other people. 

RSVP  Call or text Lisa Chimento (321) 258 –6533 or  email thegrovehh.hoa@gmail.com   

Please let us know by November  5:  How many from your house and what side dish you 

will be bringing. 

Harbor Hills turkeys >>> 


